
 

POLICE MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
Date:  November 17th, 2024 
To:  San Diego Media 
From:  Chula Vista Police Department 
Contact: Sergeant Anthony Molina 
Phone: (619) 691-5111  
Email:  pio@chulavistapd.org 
Subject: Serious Injury Traffic Collision – 3200 Block of Main Street, Chula Vista 

Message: FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

On Sunday, November 17th, at approximately 5:34 P.M., the Chula Vista Police Department received 
a notification that a license plate reader camera located a stolen motorcycle on Main Street, just east 
of Interstate 805 in the City of Chula Vista. Chula Vista police officers located the stolen motorcycle 
which was occupied by an adult male driver and an adult female passenger. Chula Vista police 
officers attempted to stop the stolen motorcycle, but the driver failed to yield and led officers on a 
pursuit westbound on Main Street. The driver of the motorcycle collided into the rear of a stopped 
vehicle near the intersection of Main Street and Third Avenue. The occupants of the motorcycle were 
ejected from the motorcycle. They were transported to the hospital with serious injuries but are in 
stable condition. The stopped vehicle was occupied by two adult females who were both transported 
to the hospital with complaint of pain. 

The Chula Vista Police Department Traffic Bureau responded and are continuing their investigation.  

Anyone that witnessed the collision or has additional information is asked to contact the Chula Vista 
Police Department Traffic Bureau at (619) 476-5320.  They can also contact San Diego County Crime 
Stoppers at (888) 580-8477 or submit a tip via P3tips (online or mobile application) 
http://p3tips.com/409 if they wish to remain anonymous.   
 
*After hour media inquiries should be directed to the Watch Commander at (619)476-5374. 
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